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XcelEnergysM 
PUBLIC SERVICE COMPANY 

P.O. Box 840 

Denver, Colorado 80201-0840 

April 14, 2005 

Advice No. 1430 - Electric 

Public Utilities Commission 
of the State of Colorado 

1580 Logan Street 
Office Level No. 2 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

The accompanying tariff sheet issued by Public Service Company of 
Colorado is sent to you for filing in compliance with the requirements 
of the Public Utilities Law: 

COLORADO P.U.C. NO. 7 - ELECTRIC 

and the following sheet is attached: 

Cancels 
Colorado P.U.C. Sheet No. Title of Sheet Colorado P.U.C. Sheet No. 

Twenty-first Revised 62 Transmission Sub. Twentieth Revised 62 
General Se~vice 

The principal proposed change is: to revise the Service and Facility 
Charge portion of· the Monthly Rate sectio_n. of the Transmission General 
Service {Schedule TG). in the Company's Colorado P.U.C. No. 7 
Electric tariff. 

Pursuant to the Distribution Asset Sales Agreement ("Agreement") dated 
March 31, 2005, between Public Service Company of Colorado and Suncor 
Energy (U.S.A) Inc. ("Suncor"), the majority of the Conoco South 
Substation will be sold to Suncor. Suncor is successor-in-interest to 
Conoco, Inc. By this advice letter, the Company proposes to reduce 
the Service and Facility Charge to Suncor from $36, 600 per month to 
$13,100 pursuant to the Agreement, attached hereto. This filing will 
bring up to date the Commission's Public Service Company contract 
file. 

The effect of this filing upon the Company's revenues will be an 
annual decrease of $287,745., 
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Customers of the Company will not be adversely affected by this 
filing. The Company's Transmission General Service customers will be 
notified of this filing by U.S. mail. A copy of the official notice 
is attached. 

It is desired that the changed tariff accompanying this advice letter 
become effective May 15, 2005. 

Please send copies of all notices, pleadings, correspondence, and other 
documents regarding this filing to: 

Fredric C. Stoffel 
Vice President, Policy Development 
Xcel Energy Services Inc. 
1225 17th Street, Suite 1000 
Denver, Colorado 80202 

and 
Paula M. Connelly 
Assistant General Counsel 
Xcel Energy Services Inc. 
1225 17th Street, Suite 900 
Denver, Colorado 80202 
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